
 
 
 

**Traffic Advisory** 

 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Northbound lanes of I-95 at Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway (U.S. 1) 

have reopened after engineers completed an evaluation of the overpass. Crews have taken 

necessary measures to ensure driver safety on the bridge. In addition, the ramp from I-95 to 

westbound Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway (Exit 354B) will remain closed for ongoing 

construction activities until further notice.   

  

Drivers traveling this corridor should plan ahead and seek an alternate route if possible and 

use FL511.com or download the FL511 app for real-time traffic alerts. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2FFL511.com__%3B!!OepYZ6Q!4ahpqLtuzc0Fd9yzJ6rDswQYpAhfyrctt4kY8S6fCCDIrPevRLtiTIXrxjiuuJiJuZKogrRtgMFjbYHUDuQ1ZuCd2DHguWeG_jzcpA%24&data=05%7C02%7CBrie.Isom%40dot.state.fl.us%7Ca7bc011dfc624083b60708dcf370c7e2%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C638652912906721778%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bg5RPbUnYtc3etEy8bRrg2cEaNvtC1B04ZXMFuJWvmA%3D&reserved=0

